

## ARIZONA AUTOMOBILE THEFT AUTHORITY

1400 W. WASHINGTON STREET, SUITE 270 PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007 TEL (602) 364-2886 FAX (602) 364-2897 www.azwatchyourcar.com



Douglas A. Ducey Governor

**Board Members** 

December 16, 2015

Chairman Dean C. Butler Farmers Insurance

*Vice-Chair* Chief Daniel G. Sharp *Oro Valley Police Department* 

Sheriff Joe Arpaio *Maricopa County* 

Sheriff Paul Babeu Pinal County

Joe Brosius
Public Member

Director Frank L. Milstead AZ. Department of Public Safety

Matt Reed State Farm Insurance

Chief Roy Minter Peoria Police Department

Bill Montgomery Maricopa County Attorney

Mary Snider
Public Member

Director Eric Jorgensen Motor Vehicle Division

M. Lando Voyles

Pinal County Attorney

Frederick W. Zumbo Executive Director Ms. Krisa York Mesa Police Department 130 North Robson

Mesa Arizona, 85021

Dear Ms. York:

The Arizona Automobile Theft Authority (AATA) has approved your agency's FY'16 Industry Awareness Grant. A check is enclosed for the item(s) listed below:

LPR Software Equipment

\$30,000.00

**TOTAL GRANT AWARD** 

\$30,000.00

As stated in the contract, please submit FY'16 quarterly performance and financial reports through the AATA Grant database -

http://grantsaata.az.gov/admin/grants/Grantslogin.aspx.

Thank you for your dedication to reducing auto, metal theft and related crimes in Arizona. Please contact me at 602 364-2892 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Ann Armstrong

AATA Public Affairs Officer